



December 16, 2011

Office of the City Attorney Attention: Maggie Paul 300 Sixth Street Rapid City, SD 57701

RE: Raffle

Dear Maggie,

Working Against Violence Inc., (WAVI) has been serving victims of domestic violence and sexual assault in Rapid City since 1978. WAVI is planning to raffle a travel package from Modrick's Travel as a part of our Spirit of Peace fundraising event March 23, 2012, 5:30pm located at the Ramkota Convention Center in Rapid City. We anticipate selling raffle tickets beginning in January and up to the time of the Spirit of Peace Event, or whenever we run out of tickets. The winner will be drawn by the end of the event on March 23rd. All proceeds will go directly to WAVI and assist with ongoing operational needs.

If you have questions or further information is needed please contact me at 605394-2191 or sarahm@co.pennington.sd.us, or contact the Executive Director of WAVI, Mary Corbine, at 341-3292 or maryc@wavi.org.

Sincerely

Sarah E. Marrison

Chairwoman, Spirit of Peace Committee